
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Market 

Thank you to all of you 

who came along to the 

Christmas Market last 

Friday. It was wonderful 

to see the school hall so 

busy; it felt very 

Christmassy especially 

with the choir singing 

carols. Thank you for all of your contributions and to all 

of the staff that stayed to help. Huge thanks must go to 

the Friends of Bartons and to Ms Debbie Camp in the 

school office who have worked so hard for months; 

giving their time willingly to bring Christmas to us once 

again. We’ve even had two emails from some of the stall 

holders (Nikki and Mrs T) to say how much they enjoyed 

being a part of our market and how lovely the children 

and families are here. This is excellent feedback. Thank 

you ladies for another amazing event. We are always 

very grateful. Our total raised is £1244.15. Thank you 

everyone so much.  

Indoor Athletics Tournament 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Thursday, Team Bartons made their debut in the 

indoor athletics event at TRS. They were up against 8 

other much bigger schools and took part in lots of 

different events in the afternoon. Mrs Olliver said that all 

of the children gave 100% and showed excellent 

behaviour and sportsmanship. In the end, we came 9th 

but Team Bartons gave the loudest cheer because they 

were just so happy to take part. Well done everyone,  
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

‘Lights, Camel, Action 2’ Christmas Production  

This week, we 

were treated to a 

Christmas story 

extravaganza by 

Beech, Chestnut 

a n d  H a z e l 

classes. Even 

w i t h  m a n y 

children feeling under the weather and some absent 

through illness, the production was an absolute triumph; it 

really showed the many talents of the children and their 

enthusiasm and confidence in working together to perform 

a brilliant show. The singing and dancing was exceptional. 

Thank you to all of you that helped your child learn all of 

their words. Huge thanks must go to the Year 1, 2 and 3 

staff who spent many hours planning and co-ordinating the 

show to make it the best Christmas production ever. Special 

thanks to the teachers Mrs Reynolds, Miss Yardley and Mrs 

Hazelden for all of their hard work.  

Christmas Carol Concert (Years 4, 5 & 6)  

Don’t forget that our Christmas Carol Concert is on 

Wednesday 13th December at 2pm. Tickets are still 

available on ParentPay priced at £1 each.  

Useful Diary Dates Coming Up 
13th: Years 4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert @ 2pm. Details to follow 

14th: Last day of Term. 

15th: INSET Day - school closed to pupils 

2nd January 2024: Back to School 

9th February: Valentines Disco. Details to follow in the New Year.  

12th - 16th February:  HALF TERM  

19th February: INSET Day - School closed to pupils 

20th February: Back to school. 


